
 
 
   

 
 
 

 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Welcome to the final term of Primary 4! 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our parent consultations and share the progress that your child 

has been making over the course of this session. 

This term is always a busy term with lots going on in and around the school. We still have a lot to do 

and look forward to and with continued focus and hard work I am sure the pupils will achieve lots. 

 

Miss Brodie 

Literacy 

 

Within Listening & Talking this term pupils will be 

looking at how to present effectively to an audience. 

As a class they will create criteria for a successful 

presentation which will then be used to assess a 

personal talk they will give to the whole class or a 

small group. 

During writing this term pupils will have an 

opportunity to write about their own personal 

experiences as we look at how to effectively plan, 

write and edit personal reflective accounts. 

Pupils will be given an opportunity for greater 

independence a choice within reading this term as 

we introduce a Literacy Café and Daily 3 Reading 

approach. 

Maths / Numeracy 

 

Within Maths this term we will be looking at 

Information Handling. Pupils will use data 

collected from circuit sessions in P.E. to allow 

them to then experiment with the creation of 

different data tables both written and with the 

use of ICT.  

In Numeracy pupils will continue to consolidate 

and practice their times tables linking this with 

division and fraction work. 

We will also be looking at Addition and 

Subtraction and exploring different methods and 

strategies for working out calculations mentally, 

with some time also spent looking at written 

calculation methods. 

H&WB 

 

To link in with our Social Studies topic of Food and Farming, this term we will be looking at the relationship 

between food and health. In particular developing an awareness of the journeys which our food takes to 

get from Farm to Fork and also how we can ensure we are eating a balanced diet by looking at the Eat Well 

Plate. 
 

 

 

Musical Showcase 

 

In conjunction with Mrs Stentiford and Primary 6, Primary 4 will be taking part in a music and learning 

showcase. 

Pupils will be showing off some of their musical talents in a short concert to parents. 

Primary 4 parents will also be invited into the classroom to watch the premier of the pupils’ Signalong I-

Movies along with a chance to find out about some of the other learning that has been taken place. 

The Musical Showcase will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 8th May, further details will be sent out 

in due course. 
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